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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2008 12:35 AM

To: The Mineral Gallery 7

Subject: ** Tucson 2008 Specialty Room Update! **

The first Tucson 2008 Update of the Specialty Rooms is online and ready for viewing!

The updated Specialty Rooms are mineral rooms devoted to Beryls, Golds, Silvers, and
Elmwood specimens. These rooms are now stocked with new Tucson Show specimens and
completely reorganized with most of the sold items having been removed.

You can visit the various Specialty Rooms at these links!

The Gold Rooms begin here: http://www.themineralgallery.com/goldroom.htm
The Silver Rooms begin here: http://www.themineralgallery.com/silver.htm
The Beryl Rooms begin here: http://www.themineralgallery.com/berylroom.htm
The Elmwood Room is here: http://www.themineralgallery.com/elmwoodroom.htm

As always, all reasonable offers are very welcome!

(Special Note: With the rapidly rising price of Gold and Silver on the world markets,
these specimens are looking better and better from a price perspective.)

I first e-mailed this statement back in 2006 and since that time, we've seen both metals
sky rocket with Gold reaching above $1000 per ounce and Silver reaching over $21 per ounce
before pulling back in correction. I expect the price action in these specimens to
continue to heat up in the months ahead and have an extensive inventory of both Gold and
Silver specimens to choose from. Please e-mail if you have any questions regarding these
fascinating minerals.

Best regards,

Kevin

The Mineral Gallery and Auction http://www.themineralgallery.com
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com
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